
Dear Coalition of Spirit-filled Churches Military and Veterans Affairs Chaplains,

We trust that you are well and enjoying your ministries.

An important part of a chaplain's professional life is continuing education as well as
networking and fellowship with other chaplains. I t  provides for a healthy exchange of
ideas and opportunities to develop professional relationships.

With this in mind, we are encouraging you to consider attending the national Military
Chaplains Association annual meeting, 28-31 October. This year it is in Orlando on
the Disney property. This venue also offers an opportunity to spend some quality time
and recreation with family and friends. I  am planning to attend and we are planning to
host a meal so that as a group we may enjoy some great fellowship. More details are
forthcoming. The conference will be in conjunction with the Military Officers
Association of America. For more information, please visit
www.mydisney  os,comimbaamce
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This conference will meet our expectations for your continuing education as a
professional chaplain Nand hopefully provide some R & R!

Any questions about this endorsing office request may be addressed to the undersigned at
Chaplaincy .,Spirit-filled.org or 877-CSC-CHAP.

May you be blessed and refreshed!

Sincerely

Chansmatic

Virginia 23606
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